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Having grown up on a family farm operation in the Willamette Valley, I think farmers 

ought to be able to grow crops they chose to grow.  I strongly urge you to OPPOSE 

the -7 Amendments!!  It is not the legislature’s chore to tell farmers whether to grow 

GMO crops or non GMO crops.  The -8 Amendment has a three mile isolation zone, 

pinning, increases fines for non-compliance as well as increases the cap.  I strongly 

urge you to SUPPORT the -8 Amendment and be done with this issue for a while.  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments. 


